
Migrating to SNAP for
Regulatory Compliance on PSP
In the dynamic landscape of the payment system industry,
regulatory compliance stands as a cornerstone, ensuring the
security and efficiency of transactions. Thus, our client
embarked on a journey to migrate their systems to SNAP, the
National Open API Payment Standards.

Problem
Prior to migrating to SNAP, the PSP faced challenges in aligning its payment infrastructure with
regulatory standards set by Bank Indonesia. With evolving regulations and increasing scrutiny on
security and transparency, the PSP recognized the need to modernize its systems to comply with
SNAP requirements. However, the migration process posed complexities, including system
integration issues, data security concerns, and ensuring uninterrupted service for customers.

Solution
To address these challenges and achieve regulatory compliance, the PSP collaborated with
industry-leading experts to streamline the migration process to SNAP. Leveraging SNAP's open
API standards, the PSP revamped its payment infrastructure, ensuring seamless integration with
banking systems and adherence to regulatory guidelines. Robust data encryption protocols and
security measures were implemented to safeguard sensitive customer information, enhancing
trust and confidence among stakeholders.

Additionally, the PSP adopted a phased approach to migration, conducting thorough testing and
validation to minimize disruptions to its operations. Through strategic partnerships with
technology providers and regulatory authorities, the PSP received guidance and support
throughout the migration journey, ensuring a smooth transition to SNAP compliance.

Impact
The successful migration to SNAP has yielded significant benefits for the PSP and its stakeholders.
By aligning with national open API payment standards, the PSP has enhanced its regulatory
compliance posture, mitigating risks and ensuring adherence to industry best practices. Moreover,
the streamlined payment infrastructure has improved operational efficiency, reducing processing
times and enhancing the overall customer experience.

Furthermore, the PSP's commitment to regulatory compliance has bolstered its reputation as a



trusted and reliable partner in the payment system industry. With a robust foundation in place, the
PSP is well-positioned to capitalize on emerging opportunities in the digital payments ecosystem,
driving growth and innovation in the evolving landscape. Overall, the migration to SNAP
represents a significant milestone for the PSP, underscoring its dedication to excellence and
leadership in regulatory compliance within the payment system industry.


